
Maire Buckley 

From: Licensing Staff 
Sent: 31 May2010 14:42 
To: Maire Buckley 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

FW: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: 

To The Environment Protection Agency.docx 
WO274-01-100530052606) 

Importance: High 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

From: lorraine kerrane [mailto:lorraine.kerrane@gmail.corn] 
Sent: 30 May 2010 17:26 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: WO274-01-100530052606) 
Importance: High 

Title: M rs 

First Name: lorraine 
SurName: kerrane 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1 : tibohine 

. Address Line 2: castlerea 

Address Line 3: 

county: Roscommon 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: 086 3493993 

Email: lorraine.kerrane@amail.com 
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To The Environment Protection Agency 

Re: Waste Licence Number WO274-01 b 

AD Power Limited 

Site at Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, CO Roscommon 

We wish to make the following submission regarding the above application. 

We live beside the above mentioned site and have resided in this area for the 
past 30 years and so have both our families for generations previously. We 
built our own home here in 2004 where we currently live in with our 2 
children. 

We have great concern about this project and how it will affect us and the 
local community. This project started out a couple of years ago as a Rape- 
seed oil Bio Diesel production operation. However, it now seems to be 
developing into a waste disposal unit in this area which in our opinion will 
cause a great deal of problems for the area. 

This “Waste Facility” is located right beside the local school. We are 
concerned about the smell and noise pollution which this “Waste Facility” will 
attract for the large number of children attending this school including our 
own! Both of our children have asthma and we feel that this will contribute 
more to the condition in the long term, not to mention all the other health 
risks. 

This area is not suitable for this sort of project. We do not want our water, 

air and community polluted. 

Signed 

Damien and Lorraine Kerrane. 
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